
May Principal’s Update For Rock Creek 
May 1, 2017 

Parents,  

Below are some updates/reminders for you regarding Rock Creek. . If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate 
to contact me ​mswilliams@rocklin.k12.ca.us​ or (916) 788-4282.  

Parent Portal Update: 
Thank you so much for all of those families who have created their ​required ​“Online Parent Portal”. However, as of 
this past Friday, we still have ​233 remaining families​ needing to sign up to reach our goal of 100% by the end of 
May. To enroll you will need your student’s ID number as well as their “VPC code” which can be provided to you 
by our office staff. ​Our office staff is trained to assist you with this and would be happy to walk you through the 
setup procedure any answer any questions you may have.  ​On Friday, May 12th we will be providing otter pops 
to students whose families have completed this process​ so please try to sign up prior to this date. 

● To sign up, please visit the main page of our school website (​click here​)​ where you fill find helpful hints, 
a youtube tutorial as well as other documents to assist you in this process.  

 
Yearbook​: The deadline to order a yearbook is quickly approaching (May 20th). Yearbooks cost $20 and can be 
purchased online at ​this link​.  

Open House​ (May 18th),  ​6:00 - 7:00​: Classrooms open for parents.   ​5:30 - 7:00​: Art Docent Auction in Multi.  All 
proceeds from the Art Docent Auction go back to fund this wonderful program. See ​link ​for details. 
 
PTC Meeting​: ​The meeting tomorrow has been postponed​ until Wednesday, May 31st (6:00pm)​. We hope we 
have strong attendance at this final meeting of the year as we will be approving the 2017-2018 PTC budget. 

 
Upcoming Events: 

● May 11th​, PTC Dine Out at California Pizza Kitchen: Bring ​this flier​ to CPK. Purchased include dine-in, 
take-out, and all beverages. CPK has granted us all day access so enjoy a lunch and/or dinner to support Rock 
Creek PTC.  

○ Also, THANK YOU so much for your participation  
 

● May 24th/25th, Spring Dance Show: ​We are so excited to partner with Fusion Dance Company for our 
annual Spring Dance Show. Below is some very important information regarding tickets, schedule, etc… 
Classroom teachers will be communicating with all of you regarding the outfits for your student on the 
evening of the event. We hope to see you there. 

○ Show Schedule​: 6:00pm and 7:00pm shows on both nights. (Students will only perform 1 evening) 
○ Ticket Sales: $3 per ticket purchased in the Main Office starting next Monday, 5/8. 

■ We will also be sending an order form home in next week’s Tuesday Folder as another way 
for you to purchase tickets ahead of time. 

■ Tickets will be designated for either the 6:00 or 7:00pm show. 
■ Tickets ​may sell out​ so ensure to buy your ticket early! Office is open from 7:30 - 3:30pm 

 
 

 ​Go Red Hawks! 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B3EUfVphBSlHZEhMM0oyOVRvUUE/view?usp=sharing
http://rces.rocklinusd.org/
http://www.jostens.com/apps/store/productBrowse/1409003/Rock-Creek-Elementary-School/2017-Yearbook/20160825043458940142/CATALOG_SHOP/;jsessionid=41FF37A51F2FE54D7D3C423E775B1EB6
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B3EUfVphBSlHTHpzY3YxdWxWeFk/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B3EUfVphBSlHbGNQMWFDaGtybGM/view?usp=sharing
mailto:mswilliams@rocklin.k12.ca.us

